
 

Precinct 4 Constable Mark Herman donates 
$ 5000 to SKSA 

SKSA is proud to announce our new sponsor, Harris County Precinct 4 Constable Mark Herman. On 
Monday, October 22, Constable Herman presented SKSA with a check for $5000.00. This is a 
demonstration of our local Law Enforcements continued support to the protection and service of our 
local communities. We are extremely grateful and honored by Constable Herman’s support of SKSA and 
our youth baseball players.  

SKSA is a non-profit youth baseball program and donations such as this go a long way to helping offset 
maintenance cost and park improvement projects. Without donations we cannot continue to carry out 
improvement projects such as the recent improvements made to our concession stands. Sponsoring 
SKSA also provides a great marketing opportunity for local businesses. We have several sponsorship 
opportunities such as field sponsorship, scoreboard sponsor, concessions and our new sponsorship drive 
for the purchase of bleachers. Whether you're looking for marketing or your want to support your 
community, SKSA is a great place to do both. Sports can be an important outlet for our children to learn 
social skills, leadership, and teamwork along with physical development to name a few.  

Once again, we greatly appreciate the support of Constable Mark Herman and the service of all of our 
brave Precinct 4 officers. 

 

 

Our goal is to provide our players and parents a memorable experience here at SKSA 

Thank you, 

 

Scott Arnold 

President of SKSA 


